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 DAVID 

WHEELER

INT2016/0254/P 03/04/2016  13:06:59 If i am not mistaken is there not an ongoing dispute over a previous planning application on this 

property. The owner applied for planning permission to convert the upper two floors to two self 

contained flats but instead coverted it to four self contained units. The council ruling if i remember was 

that he must conform to the original planning application, something i can assure you he did not do it is 

still two self contained units. As to the current application the rear 1st foor extension will be built over 

a previous ground floor extension but the walls on both sides of that extension are just garden boundery 

walls and therefore would not have sufficient foundations to support a first floor extension. Any 

colapse if built without strengthening the foundations could be very dangerous as at the rear of the 

building the Thames link railway line is open to the open air because the original tunnel neede venting 

when first built. A collapse of a building onto that line could result in a tragic and fatal railway 

accident.
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